The Belmont University Board of Trustees held its quarterly Board Meeting
on November 9 where updates were shared on a variety of key University
initiatives.

Chairman Johnson called the meeting to order and mentioned the recent
loss of student Jillian Ludwig. He commended Belmont's response to
Jillian's death and how leadership came around her family and the
community to ease pain and bring hope for the future. He asked Trustee
John Faison to pray, then recognized Dr. Ryan Joseph, strings coordinator
and leader of






